
Announcements 

Monday, September 19, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning Arrowhead! 

 

 
Investment club will be having its first meeting next Monday on the 19th at 2:40-3:10 in room 
N145. 
 
Looking for some help in Math?  SASS Math tutors are available to help you in the South 
Campus Library. Tutoring will be available from 1st through 9th hour on Tuesday and Thursday, 
and in the North campus library on Wednesdays after school until 3PM.   Don’t let those math 
problems overwhelm you, get some help from one of the SASS Math Tutors. 
 

Have a great week! 


